

Archibald First School Archibald Street Gosforth Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 1EB





Headteacher Mrs R Turner

0191 285 1957

office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk
www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

In Reception the children take part in the Government Statutory Reception Baseline Assessment, this became a statutory assessment as of September 2021.

The assessment takes place throughout September. It involves a short activity completed 1-1 with the class teacher.

The purpose of the assessment is to provide the starting point for a new measure that will help parents understand how well schools support their pupils to progress between Reception and Year 6 / the end of key stage 2. As such, there is no 'assessment mark' or feedback for a school until your child reaches the end of year 6.

Please follow this <u>link</u> for more information and never hesitate to get in touch with us if we can be of any help. We have also attached an information booklet for you.

Yours sincerely,

Nicola McNally

EYFS Leader

